Welcome to the Summer Term

in Reception

o

We are so excited to announce to you that Mrs. Brandon has had a baby boyl We
are de[Lghted for her and know that she will be enjoying some prectous famLLg time
with her loved ones. Thank you for your support in welcoming Mrs. LeMoignan who
will be covering for Mrs Brandon while she is on maternity leave.

We look forward to the last few weeks of Recepﬂon and are gratefu[ for your
ongoing support throughout the year. It has been a real pleasure to get to know all
your children this year and watch them grow, flourish and deve[op into amazing
learners, ready for their next steps into Year Onel

June 2023

Themes:

We are learning all about Traditional
Tales this term! We are going to

continue our Drawing Club afternoons

with a focus on:

The Three Little P'Lgs, Little Red
R'Ldmg Hood and Jack and The

Beanstalk.
N

Celebrations - we would love to share
our Learnmg with you and are going to
host our final Recep’cton Pop in before

the end of the term. There will be

more information to follow.
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Literacy

We will stng songs daLLg and learn poems
through our Poetry Basket.

We  will expLore a varLech of nursery
rhymes and traditional tales.

We will write short Lletters,

postcards and wanted letters!

invitations,

We will continue to focus on the accuracy

of letter formation.

Jigsaw/PSED

We are learning about how we
change as we grow - thank you for
our babg pho’cos. We are enjoying
looking at them.

Maths

In ReceptLon we use the ‘Maths no probLem’

programme  to

SU.PPOF“{Z and deve[op our

Numeracg skills.

We will be explor'mg:

e Counting forwards and backwards to 0
and beyond!

° V\/rL’ang and formmg our numbers
accurately

e Understanding number bonds up to 10

e Simple addition and subtraction number

stories

We are also spending time learning
about appropriate p[ag behaviour and
how we treat our friends with
kindness.

A few Reminders:

Sports Day will be on 6th July
from 10:30-11:30. We Llook
forward to seeing you. There

will be more information to

follow.

If you ever have any questLons then pLease come and make an appointment at the end of a dag,

or alternatively you can contact us by email on:

kloveless@samares.sch.je

e.Lemoanan@ samares.sch. je

r.cross@samares.sch.je
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